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January 2008 
Dear Parents 
 

• Would you like some extra time to yourself in the mornings?  Perhaps you need more 
time to go shopping or to attend appointments, or just to put your feet up for an extra 
hour! 

 

• Would your child enjoy an extra hour of mixing with his/her friends in a casual 
environment? 

 
Our Nursery Lunch Club runs Monday to Friday from 11.30am – 12.30pm.  Children who stay 
for the club are given a school dinner in the dining room, which is in the KS2 building and 
then return to the nursery for their normal afternoon session, from where they should be 
collected.  ‘Friday Fun Day’ is particularly popular for school dinners as we offer chips for 
lunch!! Please note packed lunches are not allowed.   
 
The cost of the Lunch Club is £3.40 per day, which includes £1.55 for dinner. Any child who is 
eligible for free meals will pay £1.85, as long as you have already applied.  
 
The money must be handed to Ms Glenister or Ms Walsh on a daily/weekly basis, in an 
envelope clearly marked with your child’s name.  Please note; no child will be able to stay 
without payment. Please check with a member of staff that your child has settled into nursery, 
before allowing them to stay for lunch. 
 
Parents must inform Ms Glenister or Ms Walsh in the previous afternoon if they intend for 
their child to stay to Nursery Lunch Club the next day, unless they are staying on a regular 
basis, in which case they can be booked in for the week on Monday. In emergencies, and on 
Monday’s, you may telephone the school by 9.30 am to book your child in for lunch. Please 
bring your child to the normal door from where they will be walked up to lunch. 
 
As numbers have to be given to the school cook by 9.30am, it is not acceptable for a parent 
to phone the school after that time to book their child in.  
 
If you have any queries please contact the office. 
 
 
 
Mr R Staples 
HEADTEACHER 


